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                      In its 33rd year servicing the needs of Members around Australia and beyond !    ...    … 
 

 
 
Dear Members,  
 
 

National Committee would like to advise Members that from 1 July, 2022 our Registry work will be carried out by  
Livestock & Business Centre (LBC) situated in Kiama, NSW.     
  
We are also in the process of setting up a new bank account and as soon as this has been finalized, we will advise Members of  
the account details.   
 

As soon as we have finalized the opening of the new bank account, we will be sending out Membership Renewal Forms, which will 
have the new mailing address, as well as the bank details for Members who prefer to pay via EFT.   
 

If anyone has sent any paperwork to the office and it is received by 30 June, 2022, it will be processed in the normal manner.  
Any paperwork received after 1 July, 2022 will be forwarded to the new Registry Office.    If anyone wants to check on paperwork 
they have posted, please email admin@mhaa.com.au        
 
We sincerely apologize for the lateness of this advice, but it has taken us longer than we had expected to finalize the details 
regarding the setting up of our new bank account and also our Registry Office.  
 

 
If Members have any queries or concerns at all, please don’t hesitate to contact National Committee via email 
admin@mhaa.com.au   as we are here to assist and support you, as much as we can.     
 
 
 
National Committee of Management 
Miniature Horse Association of Australia Inc                        
 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. It is also 
subject to copyright. If you have received it in error, confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you must not disclose or use the information in it. Please 
notify the sender by return email and delete it from your system. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. Any personal information in this email must be handled in accordance 
with the Privacy Act. 
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